
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From the Board Meeting of:  APRIL 27, 2015 
 
 

1. The Board enjoyed a presentation from the Four Directions’ Drumming 
Group. The students were accompanied by Program Coordinator, Jordan 
Smith.  

2. Special Olympics BC Vice President of Sport, Lois McNary, recognized the 
District for all its work hosting the athletes during the BC Special Olympics 
Games held in February.   

3. The Board approved the recommended name change of NorKam 
Secondary School to NorKam Senior Secondary School.   

4. The Board received the Annual Energy Consumption Report from Director 
McDonald. 

5. The Board received Notice of Motion for Policy 1024.7 Emergency 
procedure: Cancellation of Classes due Extreme Weather. 

The next regular public Board Meeting will occur on Monday, May 11, 2015 at 
the School Board Office. 


